
Love God Love Your Neighbour 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd October 2022 

 

 

Harvest Festival 2022 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

I am writing to inform you of this year’s Harvest Festival appeal and to ask you to 

consider donating an item or items of food which can be distributed amongst the 

needy of the Parish and School communities over the Christmas period. 

 

1H will lead our Harvest Assembly on 14th October 2022. During this assembly we 

will give thanks to God for all your donations. Afterwards the food will be delivered 

to Fr Peter Wilson at St Pius X to be distributed amongst the needy of the Parish 

during the Christmas period. 

 

If you are able to donate any non-perishable food this year, please start to bring it in to 

School from tomorrow and leave it in the School Office. 

   

Thank you in anticipation for your kind generosity. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tony Lynch 

Head of School 
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